

S ш S Ш S S ш

September 21st, 2017

Ms. Heather Lysynski Committee Secretary City Clerk's Office City of London

Dear Chair and Members, Corporate Services Committee,

Please be advised that Morganna Sampson, FSU President, will be joining Paul Masse, Business Manager, as an appointed Fanshawe College Student Union Representative to the Town and Gown Committee from May 2017 to April 2018.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions,

Sincerely,

Paul Masse

Business Manager, Fanshawe Student Union

hasse

www.fsu.ca

1001 Fanshawe College Blvd P.O Box 7005 London, ON N5Y 5R6 P: 519.452.4109 F: 519.453.5944